
GET READY FOR THE HALIFAX ACADEMY!

You've received your offer of a place - welcome to 
The Halifax Academy!

Your school place

Make sure you check our website and Twitter page regularly for any updates and
important Admissions information:

https://thehalifaxacademy.org/

Follow us online

Even if your child won't be having school dinners, it's still worth registering as THA
will receive funding to help support your child's education.  Check if you are eligible

by visiting: 
https://new.calderdale.gov.uk/benefits/free-school-meals

Free School Meals

Ensure you've registered your child so that they can attend our Transition Tea
Party on Thursday 26th June!  If you didn't receive the email, you can register

using the link below:
https://forms.office.com/e/1adUCj1pNw

Transition tea party

Parents to attend one of our Transition Evenings on either the 24th June or 3
July (The day depends on which Primary school your child attends)

rd
Transition evenings

Attend Transition Day on Friday 4th July
Transition Day

We've put together a handy checklist to prepare you for starting in September.  
Stick it to your fridge or noticeboard and tick off each item as you go!  

Go shopping for your uniform and equipment!
Keep an eye out for important information that we will send over the Summer,

relating to our new parent app and payment system.

Get ready!

https://thehalifaxacademy.org/
https://new.calderdale.gov.uk/benefits/free-school-meals
https://forms.office.com/e/1adUCj1pNw

